King Street Elementary Remembrance Day Program 2018
King Street Elementary school would like to make this year’s Remembrance Day program more personal for our students.  We are collecting photos of family members who served or who are currently serving in the military. We will be having a slideshow presentation as part of our2018 program. 
NOTE – This slideshow is a continuation of the project started at the former Saint Andrews School and has now become part of King Streets Remembrance Day program.  If a child has submitted a photo in the past they will not need to resubmit.  Please e mail the photo of the veteran to
Emily.comeau@nbed.nb.ca 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please complete the form below and return back by October26

Name of student(s) - ____________________________
Name of veteran/active military personnel:____________
Relationship to student(s) - _______________________
Important information: example – WWI, WWII
____________________________________________  
